

824 E. 14th Street Sjoux Falls, SD 57104-5151 | phone: 605.367.7680 | fax: 605.367.6036 | web: teachwell.org



Ms. Kari Piekarski Principal and Special Education Coordinator

OUR PURPOSE

Teachwell Academy provides a supportive school environment to help students succeed in school, life and work.

Welcome to Teachwell Academy

Dear Families and Students!

We're gearing up for another year at Teachwell Academy! We hope you've had a productive summer and enjoyed a well-deserved break from classes.

As your principal, I continue to be grateful for the families and students that work with us to ensure we are providing a supportive school environment that helps students succeed in school, life and work. Please start the year off strong by making it a priority to enroll your student at Teachwell. To serve students and communicate with families, we need the most accurate and up-to-date information.

Enroll your student by Friday, August 13, 2021

A simple enrollment guide highlights the information we need from each student before they can attend Teachwell Academy. Forms are included with this letter. Here are the ways you can enroll:

- 1. **Scan and Send**: Scan and end completed forms to karin.reisch@teachwell.org
- 2. **Stop By**: Call 605-367-7680 to schedule an in-person appointment to complete the enrollment forms.
- 3. **Download and Send**: Use the link on the enrollment guide to download, save and email your forms to karin.reisch@teachwell.org.

For the safety of all, please get a COVID-19 vaccination Vaccinations are free and widely available at places like Wal-Mart, Hy-Vee or Lewis Drug in Sioux Falls. We understand that medical or personal circumstances vary, but everyone who is able to be vaccinated should take that important safety precaution prior to returning to school.

We're excited to get started on August 23

We've made a few additions, shifted the building around and added some incredible new team members. Now, we're excited to welcome students back. Please do your part to complete enrollment by August 13, 2021.

If you have any questions, please know that you can always contact me directly at 605-367-7680.